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Social Media Age Guide 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

So why are all the apps age restricted at 13?  

Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA), which was passed in 1998. COPPA 

restricts websites from tracking data on children under 13, which is why most apps do 

not want kids younger than 13 to join. 

 

Welcome to St. Ann’s first On-line Safety 

Newsletter. We will be sending these out each half 

term, focussing on a different aspect of on-line 

safety. We will also be arranging some on-line safety 

events. These are all to give you more information 

that helps to keep your child safe on-line. 


